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Letter from the Head 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

A super quick one from me this week.  I just wanted to say a massive WELL DONE 
to all the year 6s on completing their SATs this week.  We always ensure that we 
keep pressure well away from the children, but I would be lying if I said there was 
no element of anxiety or trepidation when it comes to any sort of test or                      
exam.   But, whatever the outcomes of these test, I am incredibly proud of each 
one of them.  They have all persevered and worked so hard over the years – so well 
done to all the year 6s.  In addition, a massive well done to Mrs Merrifield and the 
year 6 team.  It is a very stressful week for the teachers and staff in this class, 
but they have done an amazing job so far this year and we are all looking forward 
to focussing on lots of other fun things in the remaining half term now – i.e. school 
plays, leavers assembly and some fun trips.  Whilst on the subject of school trips, 
I would also like to thank Mrs Luke.  Mrs Luke always gives up her time to come 
along to school trips with us, and without her we would really struggle with                      
numbers and ratios.  So, thank you to Mrs Luke.  

 

That’s all from me. I’m off up the field now with the year 2’s for a bit of cricket in 
the sun.   

 

Have a great weekend. 

   

      Kind regards 

 

      Kieran Walsh 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 92.7  

Year 2 95.3 

Year 3 94.3 

Year 4 97.0 

Year 5 86.0 

Year 6 98.7 

Totals 94.0 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is –  

 

Dwell  

 

Definition 1: to have one's home in; live or stay in. 

Definition 2: to think, write, or speak about over  

and over again for a long time (often followed  

by "on" or "upon"). 

 

They dwell in the mountains.  

 

 Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Nate, Hollie, Reuben 

Y2: Chester, Esme, Thomas 

Y3: All of Year 3 

Y4: John, Archie, Harvey 

Y5: George, Charlie, Ruben 

Y6: Vinny, Siena, Archie 
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 Monday 20th May—Parent drop-in/book 

look from 2.30pm, Yrs 1—6. 

 Monday 27th—31st May—half term 

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week   

 Tuesday 11th June—School group photos 

 Monday 17th—Wednesday 19th June - 

Year 5 camp 

 Wednesday 26th June—Sports Day  

 Friday 12th July—Summer Fair—3pm 

 Thursday 18th July—last day of term 

Nursery only. 

 Friday 19th July—Last day of term  



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

  ‘Sourire’ 

means                       

‘smile’ in  

 in French. 

 

This week’s discussion is:  

How many bricks is a wall?  

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

Friday 24th May is our Fume Fighter Day 

In a bid to reduce car fumes in our local 

environment, the Pupil Council would like 

to encourage as many of you as possible to 

scoot, walk or cycle to school today. 

The School Library 

Book stall—Tuesday 21st May 

The year six Librarians are going to be holding a book stall on 

 Tuesday next week, after school by the Bell Lane  

gate entrance. 

Book’s will be free but donations towards  

new books for our library are  

very welcome.  

 

Thank you 
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SHP 2024 

Welcome to the ‘2024 Summer Holiday Project’. 

Because of the cost of coaches and entry fees to attractions are expensive, all the outings this year are local 

and rely on participants being brought and collected. 

OUTINGS:                                                                                                                                             Early drop off: 

9.00am   Late collection: 5.00pm.                                                 Standard drop off: 10.00am   Standard collec-

tion: 4.00pm                                                            COST: £3.00 / child / outing which pays for the ice-cream!!                                                   

THEME: The Olympics 

ADVENTURE WEEK TO PORTHPEAN ADVENTURE CENTRE:                                                                                                    

COST: £200.00 / child which is HALF of the cost charged by the centre Transport by coach 

PROGRAMME:                                                                                                                          Tuesday July 30 / Christ-

church, Lanner + Mary’s sheep, horses & tractor!!                                                                  Friday August 2 / 

Portreath Beach 

Tuesday August 6 / Hayle swing park and beach                                                                     Friday August 9 / 

Portreath Beach 

ADVENTURE WEEK: Monday August 12 – Friday August 16 

Tuesday August 20 / Christchurch + Ken’s Farm                                                                   Friday August 23 / 

Portreath Beach 

Tuesday August 27 / Hayle swing park and beach                                                                            Friday August 30 / 

Portreath Beach 

 

BOOKING IS OPEN      Please contact Fr Peter 079 038 079 46 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

A dog's nose is like a human fingerprint - unique to its owner. 

The pattern of ridges and dimples on a dog's nose is unique to each individual. This unique pattern can actually be   

used to identify dogs in a way similar to how fingerprints identify humans. 

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/eaabc2ee8.html 

Lanner Village Show 

It would be lovely to see as many children and families taking part as  possible. 
There are plenty of different classes, so everyone should be able to find                      

something to interest them – growing things, making things, photography, cook-
ing. 

It’s all about having fun so, please, give it a go! 

Follow the link to the online Schedule or you can pick up a copy from the school 
office 

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/deaabc2ee8.html

